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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents/caregivers

Kaitohutohu/3-Way Conferences
Thursday 18 March
10:00am - 7:00pm
No Timetabled Classes

Kaitohutohu/3-Way Conferences will be taking place on Thursday 18 March from 10:00am -
7:00pm.

Conferences last for 15 minutes and whanau are invited to make appointments to come and
meet their child’s Kaitohutohu (tutor teacher) and talk about their progress during the first weeks
of the school year, and any other relevant information.

To make an appointment to see your child’s Kaitohutohu please log in to School Point on the
school website using the logon details sent home earlier this term, ask your child to arrange an
appointment with their Kaitohutohu or call the school on (09) 296 4400 for assistance in booking
an appointment.

There will be a sausage sizzle on the day and a chance to meet other staff members who are
involved in your child’s education.

As all Kaitohutohu teachers will be involved with conferences all day on Thursday 18 March,
there will be no timetabled classes on this day.

We look forward to seeing you at the Kaitohutohu Conferences.
Nga mihi

)

Simon Cr
Tumuaki/Principal
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